CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary
13 July 1990

I enclose a letter to Stanley Hartt about the Ankara Metro
Project which he raised with me in the margins of the Economic
Summit in Houston. I would be most grateful if you could pass it
on to him.

i

Relations between the Prime Minister and Mr. Mulroney were
extremely cordial, both at the NATO Summit and the Economic
Summit and she had a good talk with him in the margins of the
former. He appeared very depressed in London, but had cheered up
a good deal by the time of Houston, and obviously enjoyed the
glitz. Stanley Hartt told me that he had been much encouraged by
the Prime Minister's advice to him to seize the initiative and
come forward with fresh proposals of his own on the
constitutional problem, rather than wait for Quebec to do so: he
was now full of ideas and intended to galvanise his colleagues.

(C. D. POWELL)

His Excellency Mr. B. J. P. Fall, C.M.G.
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